
EXHIBIT F-4 

LifelinelLink-Up Notice 
Verizon Wireless customers may be eligible to receive reduced-rate telecommunications service under 
the Federal Lifeline and Link Up programs. Qualifying customers will save at least $8.25 per month. 
Service activation fees may also be waived if you qualify for Link Up assistance. Additional discounts are 
available for eligible residents of Tribal lands. You may be eligible for Lifeline and Link Up assistance if 
you currently participate in a qualifying public assistance program or otherwise satisfy the federal income 
requirements. These requirements vary by state. To receive further information about the Lifeline and 
Link Up program, call Verizon Wireless at 800-924-0585 or go to verizonwireless.com/lifeline. Verizon 
Wireless only offers LifelineILink Up assistance in areas where the company has been designated as an 
Eligible Telecommunications Carrier. 


